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December 11, 2016 

 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Nishat Sultana 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in support of Nishat Sultana who is applying for a PHD program in your graduate 
school.   

Nishat Sultana is one of excellent graduate students I have personally supervised since the year of 2009 
when I started to be a faculty member in Chosun University, South Korea. She has research experience 
in the field of computer engineering. Her research works include novel contributions on computational 
imaging systems and image processing algorithms for efficient image encryption and authentication. 
She is very familiar with algorithms related to computational imaging system with Fourier optics, digital 
image processing and pattern recognition. 

She has also proposed “Double random phase encoding (DRPE)-based image cryptography in Gyrator 
domain” and is currently working on a very general and practical image cryptography system. Her work 
has been submitted to Photonics Research Journal, which is one of prestigious scientific journals.  

As her main advisor/lab director, I have seen that Nishat Sultana not only conducts complex research, 
but also organizes the laboratory, discusses graduate students with regard to techniques, procedures 
and equipment to be used, and reviews completed work to determine whether goals are achieved. 
Nishat Sultana also prepares reports, abstracts, and scientific manuscripts for publication.  

Given all of her aforementioned performances, I have no doubt that she will continue to work hard for 
the achievements of her coming research tasks. Therefore, I strongly believe that granting her a PHD 
student position will be highly beneficial to your research group. I therefore endorse her application for 
a PHD program in your graduate school. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. Inkyu Moon 


